



## **PRAYER REQUESTS**

**CAMPERS** – Please pray for the campers that are thinking of coming for summer 2024, that their hearts would be open to hearing the word of God. (Camper Registration Opens January 1st, 2024)

**SUMMER STAFF** – Pray for our staff team as they start to look forward to the new year and as we have had some start applying to work this coming summer. (Staff Applications Opened December 1st)

**FINANCES** – Please pray for provision for the camp. That our camper enrolment would be higher this coming summer so we have the resources we need for this summer and following summers.

## YEAR-ROUND STAFF TEAM -

Please pray for us as we start to travel to youth groups, colleges and churches in the new year to share about Redberry. "Let us run with endurance the race God has set before us. We do this be keeping our eyes on Jesus, the champion who initiates and perfects our faith." - Hebrews 12:1b-2a

The Journey has just begun...

This year at Redberry we have had our ups and downs as we began our journey as a new staff team, but as we continued to keep our eyes on Jesus, there is so much to be thankful for from this year! We are excited about the year we have just been through, and we are confident we are moving in the right direction and are looking forward to what 2024 has in store for the camp.

Some highlights from this last year were:

- The 410 campers who came and were able to hear about Jesus' love for them.
- Our amazing team of young leaders who led all summer with enthusiasm, and were willing to give up al lot of their summer to love on each of our campers.
- We would also like to say a huge thank you to YOU!
   Because of your generous support in both prayer and finances we were able to have a great year serving in this ministry God has given us. So Thank You!!

We would also like to thank everyone who joined us at our 2023 Fall Fundraising Banquet! We were so excited to see over 200 people attend. It is such a blessing to see how much love and support there is for the camp. We want to thank you for your amazing generosity in buying from the dessert auction and giving other generous donations! Together, you raised over \$52,000 for the camp that evening. This will help us to continue working hard through the winter months and prepare well for next summer season!







We are still in need of your help to raise another \$80,000. Would you prayerfully consider helping us meet our financial goals by making a donation? Whether it is through monthly commitments, or one-time donations of \$5, \$50, \$500, \$1000, or more. Your investment in our camp, in the lives of those who serve, learn and grow at camp, and most importantly in the campers who come and experience the love of Jesus does not go unnoticed! We are grateful for those who have given and trust that God will continue to provide.

Donations can be made by:

- E-TRANSFER to accounting@redberrybiblecamp.com
- CHEQUE sent to Redberry Bible Camp

  Box 25128 River Heights Saskatoon, SK S7K 8B7
- ONLINE at: www.redberrybiblecamp.com/donating

Please continue to pray for us as we head into the new year, and as we continue to prepare for Summer 2024!

## MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM THE REDBERRY TEAM!

Dave, Sarah, George, Myrd and Emma

## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

January 1st, 2024 Camper Registration Opens

February 2nd-4th, 2024 Foundation Retreat @ Redberry

March 1st-3rd, 2024 Jr. Youth Retreat @ Redberry